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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                  
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    

Senior Leaders 
Special Mentions 

 

 
Thank you very 
much for your  

generous donations 
for  

Brentwood Catholic 
Children’s  
Society- 

We raised £420! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Every Mondays/Wednesday from next week-

Swimming lessons starts for class 6R 

12th January– Morning reading Years 1&2 

sessions resume 

13th January– Stay & Play Reception classes 

sessions resume 

20th January 1S/1J– Library visit 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th February - Half term 

Monday 20th February -Training Day 

 

 

Please check your emails next 

week for club information. 

 

 

 

Let’s get off to a new start and  

drop the children off safely 
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